

PALEONTOLOGICAL RESEARCH INSTITUTION

109 DEARBORN PLACE ITHACA, N. Y.

April 27, 1960

Dr. Henryk B. Stenzel 3726 Colquitt Houston 27, Texas

Dear Dr. Stenzel:

Ken Caster writes me that you care to join the Paleontological Research Institution. We are delighted and hasten to send you an application blank with the booklet containing the information regarding the Paleontological Research Institution.

We certainly apologize for not making this contact before. I was under the impression that you had been contacted years ago and joining did not seem feasible. However, circumstances always change and we are very pleased that you are to be one of us.

Yours sincerely,

(Mrs.) Katherine V.W. Palmer,

DIRECTOR

KVWP:fb Encls.

None applied

May 4, 1960